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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Kimberley Pena 
FPSC,CLK-CORRESPONDENCE

Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 1 :36 PM _Admlnletratlv.:i:,PartM_ConI.er 
To: 'YANT, ROBYN (A TISI), DOCUMENT NO. \)35qq ~ 10 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Nonnye Grant; Ann Cole DISTRIBUTION: _____ 

Subject: RE: AT&T Fax Number 


Thank you. I'm forwarding this infOlmation to NOllilye for MCD changes and Dorothy for changes to Pm1ies of 
Record. They may ask you for further documentation. 

From: YANT, ROBYN (ATISI) [mailto:rh0582@att.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 03,2010 1:27 PM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Subject: AT&T Fax Number 

Hello Kim: 

We need to update our fax number and delete a fax number in the system. We no longer have 850-577-55536 

as a fax number. Please update our information to reflect 850-577-5537 as our fax number. 

(If you need something more to get the change done, please let me know.) 

Thanks. 

Robyu Vant 

Don't judge each day by the harvest you reap but by the seeds that you plant! 

6/312010 


mailto:mailto:rh0582@att.com
http:Admlnletratlv.:i:,PartM_ConI.er


From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 

To: Jeff Bates 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 100097-TP - BST/AT&T and Birch Telecom of the South 

Thank you for the heads-up. We will placc this e-mail in parties correspondence, 

Poi -oth y Mcnosm 
ChirjQeputy Comrtiissintr Clcr-k 
Florido Public Smicc Commissiuii 
c7fjice of~Coiiittiissio17 Clerk 

Thursday, May 06.2010 11 :32 AM 

850-4 rj-6770 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2010 8:49 AM 
To: Robyn.Holland@BELLSOCTTH.COM 
Cc: Victor McKay; Dorothy Menasco; Laura King 
Subject: Docket No. 100097-TP - BST/AT&T and Birch Telecom of the South 

Robyn, many of the spreadsheet (rates and charges) can't be read because they are shrunken down to thumbnail size. It 
appears the spreadsheets were reduced prior to being scanned and filed with the Commission. 

In the pdf file, the following pages are affected: pages 98 of 382 through 151 of 382; pages 231 of 382 through 252 of 
382; and pages 295 of 382 through 339 of 382. 

Please refile these pages in this docket. 

Thomas J. (Jeff) Bates 
Research Associate 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd, 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 850-413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

5/6/2010 
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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Jeff Bates 

Sent: 

To: Robyn.Holland@BELLSOUTH.COM 

Cc: 

Subject: Docket No. I00097 

Thursday, May 06,2010 8:55 AM 

Victor McKay; Laura King; Dorothy Menasco 

Robyn, I left off some pages that are also thumbnail views instead of the whole sheet: page 40 of 382 and pages 47 of 
382 through 54 of 382. Please include these pages when you refile the others. 

Thomas J. (Jeff) Bates 
Research Associate 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 850-413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

5/6/2010 


